
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

May 19, 2024

Monday
May 20

Tuesday
May 21

Wednesday
May 22

Thursday
May 23

Friday
May 24

Grades 4-6 Handbells Soccer Intramurals (Gr
3-4) at lunch recess

Grades 3-6 Choir Soccer Intramurals (Gr
5-6) at lunch recess

Hot Lunch (if ordered)

Volunteer Tea @ 1:15

Grades 4-6 Track Meet

Dear Forest Green Families,

Annual Usiskin Award
We are pleased to be able to offer the annual Usiskin Award to students that demonstrate an
interest in the Arts. Mr. Norm Usiskin was a valued colleague at Forest Green School who
passed away in 2014. Mr. Usiskin taught at Forest Green School for a number of years and in
that time also shared his love of drama and music in many creative ways. His family has created
an endowment fund that is to be used to provide opportunities for students attending Forest
Green to explore their own creativity.

The details outlined by Norm’s family are that the funds are to be used to “support students
demonstrating extra-curricular leadership and resiliency with a preference for students who
demonstrate an aptitude for music, drama and/or theatre arts”.

At this time, we are making applications available to students who wish to be considered for this
award. If you would like an application form or more information regarding the criteria for the
award, please contact Miss. Heward or Ms. Jenkins.

Track and Field
Grade 4-6 Track and Field Day is on Friday, May 24. This will be an all-day event held outdoors.

To ensure your child has a safe and enjoyable day, please make sure they are dressed
appropriately for the weather. We recommend hats, sunscreen, athletic clothing, and a sweater
if it's cold. It is important that they wear proper footwear, such as running shoes. Please note
that socks, bare feet, sandals, or spiked shoes will not be allowed.

Students should bring a bagged lunch and a water bottle to stay hydrated throughout the day.
Please remind your child that water guns are not permitted during the event. There will be a
concession stand with small items available for purchase (cash sales only). Proceeds will go
towards a year end treat for everyone. Below are the prices.

● Bag of Chips: $1:00
● Gatorade (G2 Half the Sugar): $2.00
● Freezies: $1.00

In the event of inclement weather, the event will only be canceled if student safety is at risk.
Should this happen, the Track and Field Day will be rescheduled for May 27.
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Summer in the City Camps
Discover a summer of adventure and creativity at Spruce Grove's Summer in the City Camps!
Check out the link below for:

● Registered programs such as Art Explorer Camp for budding artists and Adventure
Camps filled action, biking, and hiking.

● Free programs including the Pop Up Playground that might be offered right at your local
playground.

● The Log Cabin is back in action offering Teen programs on a registered or drop-in basis.
● Our Leaders in Training program for those teens looking to add work experience to their

resume.
● We have something for everyone aged 6 to 18. Let your child's imagination soar and

their skills grow in a fun and supportive environment. Register now for a summer they'll
never forget!

Dates: Jul. 8th – Aug. 23rd, 2024
Ages: 6-18 years old
Location: Varies depending on the program
Program Fee: Varies depending on the program
Register HERE or visit our website for more information:
https://www.sprucegrove.org/community/programs/summer-in-the-city/

Hot Diggity Dog Fridays
Our Second Hot Dog Friday lunch, in support of grade 6 camp, is May 31st. You can place your
order on the hot lunch system. The grade 5&6 students will make a limited number of extras for
cash sales but you should pre-order to secure your child’s meal.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda

(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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